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                  Crystal Creek Public School 
 

Phone: 02 6679 1223 
Email: crystalcrk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.crystalcrk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
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UNIFORM DRAW WINNER 
Seth is our winner of the Uniform draw. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to the canteen for supporting the 
uniform draw. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK! 

Emily is our  Star of the Week  winner.  Emily is 
always kind and courteous to students and 
teachers alike and always does her best work 
in class. Emily is a very deserving recipient of 
our Star of the Week  Award. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

UNIFORM DRAW WINNER 
 
Violet is our winner of the Uniform draw. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank you to the canteen for supporting the 
uniform draw. 

 

STUDENT BANKING 

Please ensure your bank books are to the 
office each Tuesday. Thank you 

 

 

IMPORTANT  DATES  TO REMEMBER 

TERM 4  WELCOME BACK 

5/11/18 9/11/18 Intensive Swimming Programme        

ALL STUDENTS Cost $50.00 

12/11/18  Remembrance Day  
at school 10.30-11.00am 

13/11/18  Virginia State  School Band  will  be                   
visiting our school .  

18/11/18 Sunday Family Portraits P&C Fundraiser 

19/11/18  Kids in the Kitchen—3/4/5/6 

3/12/18  Year 6 Parent Evening at Wollumbin 
High School. 6pm in Library 

4/12/18  Year 6 W.H.S Orientation Day 

6/12/18 7/12/18 W.H.S Quality Portfolio Interviews 

14/12/18  Presentation Day 

17/12/18  Year 6 Farewell 

18/12/18  FUN DAY at School 

19/12/18  End of Term for Students, Class 
Parties and Mufti Day 

20/12/18 21/12/18 Staff Development Days 

   

   

   

NOTES AND PAYMENTS DUE                  

29/10/18 $50.00 INTENSIVE SWIMMING 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

All Helpers to sign in at the office please. 

Late Arrivals and Early Leavers need to present to the office before taking 
the student out of class or delivering to the classroom.                        

 Winner Week 2 
Term 4 

 
Emily 

 Winner Week 2 
Term 4 

 
Violet 
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VIRGINIA STATE MUSIC GROUP 

The Virginia State music group will be 
performing at our school on the 13th 
November at 10am, everyone welcome to 
come along. 

DONATION 

Thankyou to  Steve from the “Super Me 
Program” for their kind  donation of a 
Friendship Bench for our school.  

DEADLY AUSTRALIANS 

Thankyou to Mark from Australia’s Deadliest 
Creatures for his very informative and 
interesting  presentation last  Wednesday 7th 
November.  

The children were invited to participate and 
they did so enthusiastically. Mark related the 
information to our local area. The children all 
gained extra knowledge from the presentation 
and were able to get up close and hold some 
of the creatures.  

The students  are to be commended for their 
excellent behaviour. 

REMININDER TO ALL STUDENTS  

NO HAT NO PLAY!  

Please ensure your child has their correct 
school uniform on each day.  If your child does 
not have our school uniform, please contact 
the office.      Thank you. 

GARDEN TIME IS FUN! 

The students are ready to plant their new 
seedling’s that they won in the Murwillumbah 
Garden Competition last term. 

Thank you Kim for picking out some lovely 
cucumber, lettuce, beans and basil for the 
students to plant. 

REMEMBERANCE DAY 

The school captains will be holding our 
Remembrance Day service at school on 
Monday 12th November from 10.30am to 
11am. Everyone is welcome to join us  for the 
service. 

 

MURWILLUMBAH SHOW 

Last Friday 2/11/18 our school entered a relay 
team into the Murwillumbah Show Relay 
event. Congratulations Seth, Eric, Bree and 
Bella for coming second, earning $100 for our 
school. Fantastic effort by all, running 300 
meters each on the dirt horse track. 
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P&C MINUTES 

Crystal Creek Public School P&C Meeting 
Minutes 
1

st
 November 

Attendance- Brad, Lynette, Kym, Jodie, Donna 
Apologizes- Sarah, Kym, Kayla 
Principle Report-  
 Brad discussed the swimming program 

and if the parents want to continue it. 
This will be looked at further next year. 

 We will be also buying 4 more smart 
boards for the school. Brad spoke to us 
about how they work and they are truly 
amazing. 

 Kids in the Kitchen is doing great and 
Brad would just like to thank all the 
parents involved for all their hard work 
and dedication to this amazing program. 
The P&C would also like to thank all 
those involved. 

 Brad is in the middle of doing what’s 
called a dead dog audit around the 
school.  

 The year 6 wall ball was erected on the 
school holidays and Brad, the students 
and parent would like to thank Bear and 
Kurt’s mum for donating their time over 
the school break so this could happen. 
Also a Big THANKYOU to all the parents 
that helped the Year 6 Kids reach their 
goal.  

 Brad has had the mould looked into at 
our school with the report being there is 
mould outside the classroom. This has 
been cleaned. We also installed new 
vents in the classroom. There was NO 
mould found inside the classroom. Brad 
would also like the Parents to know. That 
the health and wellbeing of our kids is his 
NUMBER 1 PRIORTY. If any parent has 
any concerns regarding their children to 
please discuss with Brad. 

 Classes and teachers for next year. We 
have 16 new kiddies starting next year. 
So classes as follows. K- Mrs Brown and 
Mr Hartmann, 1/2 Mrs Kane, 3/4 Mrs 
Dawney and Mr Davis, 5/6 Ms McRae.   
Ms Purkiss will be doing the Library, 
Reading Recovery etc 

 Congratulations to Sarah who has been 
offered a full time position at Bilambil. We 

would like to thank you for all your hard 
work and dedication to our kids and 
school and wish you the best on your new 
adventure. You will be sadly missed.  

General Business- 
 Jodie suggested maybe having a working 

bee at the school. Also that the kids 
maybe sit at their desk to have their fruit 
break so the juices and sticky fingers 
aren’t going into our carpets. 

 Jodie also mentioned looking into the 
fridges in the classrooms. Some are 
leaking and over icing.  

 P&C to look into buying new fridges. We 
are currently pricing new picnic tables for 
outside. 

Treasures Report-  
 We have in bank $4700.  We are still 

waiting on outstanding chocolates to be 
returned with money. Donna to follow this 
up. 

Meeting Closed 3.00pm      

INTENSIVE SWIMMING SCHEME 

Our students have started the school 
swimming scheme that will run this week.  

Some photos from swimming ! 

EGGS FOR SALE 

Eggs are available to purchase for $4:00 each 
at the office. Thank you 
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IMPORTANT OFFICE INFORMATION 

It has been brought to our attention that a few 
parents are wishing to pay for fee’s, excursion 
in advance.  

You are able to pay for future payments in 
advance at our website: 

  www.crystalcrk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

If you have not used this payment method 
previously you can go to our website and click 
on the $ Make a Payment Icon as shown 
below. 

From here it takes you through a number of 
screens to complete your child’s details, your  
card details, and then sections to complete 
according to which items you are paying for. 

You can pay for multiple students and items  in 
the one transaction.   

Or you can come into the office and pay in 
cash if you prefer. It will be held in the system 
against your child’s name as “Fee’s in 
Advance Payments” . 

If you require assistance, please contact the 
office. 

FOR SALE 

Peanut seats for sale $20.00 each normally 
$48.00. Please see the office to grab a 
bargain. 

KIDS IN THE KITCHEN 

Thankyou to Sally, Renae, Robyn and Bec for 
your continued support with the seamless 
running of the Kids in the Kitchen program. 

With out you all our students would not have 
the opportunity to partake in a valued cooking 
program.  

The staff and students appreciate the hard 
work and dedication you have all taken on to 
provide this service to us. 

 

 

 

KINDY ORIENTATION DAY 2019 

Great to see so many happy smiling faces for 
our last  Kindergarten Orientation Day for this 
year. 

Our 2019 Kindy’s had a full day of arranged 
learning activities organised by Mrs Brown and 
Miss Tunsted. After lunch the 2019 Kindy’s 
joined us for our Australian Dangerous 
Creatures Presentation before heading home. 

Extra Special Thank you to our Year 4 buddies 
that assisted their Kindy buddy feel welcome 
and happy at school. 
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